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6-3-19 

Dear Parents,   
Reports 
We are currently busy interviewing children in Years 2 and 6 for their annual report. These year groups 
receive their reports at this point in the year to support them as they prepare for their assessments and 
end of Key Stage SATs tests.  
 
The Year 6 reports will be sent home next Monday, March 11th, with parent meetings from 2.45pm to 
4.45pm on Tuesday March 12th. Please contact Mrs Dowes or Mrs Gill to book an appointment. 
 
Year 2 reports will be sent home on Monday March 18th with parent meetings on Tuesday March 19th  
from 2.45 to 4.45pm. Please contact Mrs Dowes or Mrs Anderson to book an appointment. 
 
Year 1 and 3 reports will be sent home in the first half of the summer term and Year Reception, 4 and 5 
reports will be sent home at the end of the summer term. Year Reception Profile results, Year 1 phonic 
screen results and Key Stage 1 and 2 SATS results (for children in Year 2 and Year 6) also will be sent 
home at this time. 
 
I will hold progress meetings for Year Reception children on Monday March 25th between 3.30pm and 
5pm and Tuesday March 26th between 3.30 and 4.30pm. 
 
Skelton 7s 
On Wednesday March 13th our netball and football teams will compete in the Skelton 7s tournament at 
Plumpton School. We will travel to Plumpton by car, returning to school between 3.45 to 4pm. However, 
if we are in the final we will travel to Skelton for this match. If this happens we will be later. In this case 
we would phone and let you know.  
 
World Book Day  
World Book Day is tomorrow. Children are very welcome to bring a favourite book into school to share 
with friends. Please make sure your child’s name is in the book so we don’t get any mixed up.  
 
If you have any school clothes, particularly socks, tights and shorts please return them to school. Our 
stores are very low.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

Armathwaite School 
ARMATHWAITE 
Cumbria 
CA4 9PW 
016974 72296 
head@armathwaite.cumbria.sch.uk 

Headteacher:  Mrs Helen Hepworth 
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